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Wednesday’s @ Noon, La Mesa Community Center,

4975 Memorial Drive, La

Rotary District High School
Music Competition

Rotary Music Scholarship Competition

The Rotary Music Scholarship Competition identifies some of the finest

music students in Rotary District 5340. Through

encourages and supports the value of music education .

Rules for the Competition

1. The competition is open to High School Seniors who live and/or

attend schools within the boundaries of Rotary District 5340

(San Diego County and parts

2. The competition open to students who will continue their

musical education beyond high school

3. The competition is limited to Instrumentalist (All musical

Instruments are allowed). An accompanist may be allowed

4. The student must be sponsored by a District 5340 Rotary Club

5. The competition is open to the performance of any genre of

music (Classical, Jazz, Modern, etc.) including an original

composition

6. The performance MUST be between 5 and 8 minutes in length

7. The District final winner will receive cash $2,500 scholarship.

The three runner-ups in the final competition will each receive

$500

8. The winner will also perform at the District Conference on May

20, 2017

9. The Rotary Club competition will be held in January 2017. The

Regional Competitions will be held in February followed by the

Final Competition in March.
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Meeting Date: 1/25/17

ednesday’s @ Noon, La Mesa Community Center,

4975 Memorial Drive, La Mesa CA 91942

Lunch Time

Opportunities

January 25
Greeter Kathy Olson
Songs
Pledge Ray Aguilar Jr.
Thought Marsha Darling
Raffle
Fines
4-Way

February 1
Greeter
Songs
Pledge
Thought
Raffle Louise Herr
Fines
4-Way

February 8
Greeter
Songs
Pledge
Thought
Raffle
Fines
4-Way

If you cannot perform
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www.LaMesaRotary.org

Lunch Time Service

Opportunities

January 25, 2016
Greeter Kathy Olson
Songs Becki Schwartz
Pledge Ray Aguilar Jr.
Thought Marsha Darling
Raffle Ernie Anastos
Fines Scott Kilian

Way Jim Kline

February 1, 2016
Greeter Tim Miller
Songs Jenny Flynn
Pledge Dale Bailey
Thought Nathan Oestreich
Raffle Louise Herr-Marshall
Fines Maggie Eggers

Way Dennis Knight

February 8, 2016
Greeter Ron Morell
Songs Larry Scott
Pledge Sam Bauchmann
Thought Keith Dindinger
Raffle Rose Hurst
Fines Jim Kline

Way Al Lantz

If you cannot perform

your assigned duty,

please arrange for a

replacement.

www.LaMesaRotary.org



Important Dates:
Jan 25th Rotary District Music Competition

Jan 28th Rotary Leadership Institute – Pre PETS

Feb 1st Davis Family YMCA

Feb 8th La Mesa Culinary School

Feb 10th PETS – President-Elect Training Seminar

Feb 13th Board of Directors Meeting – 5:30pm – Steve’s office

Feb 15th Sharon Adams – Workplace Climate

Feb 22nd 4-Way Speech Contest

Congratulations to the newest member of
La Mesa Rotary – Jenny Flynn

La Mesa Rotary is very proud to announce that Jenny Flynn is the

newest member of La Mesa Rotary. Jenny was inducted into La Mesa

Rotary Wednesday January 11th by past District Governor Larry Scott.

Becky Schwartz was her sponsor. I encourage everyone to give Jenny a

warm welcome to the club! Congratulations Jenny!
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4-Way Speech Contest

I wanted to let everyone know that we are planning on

holding our annual 4-Way Test Speech Contest on February

22. This is always one of the more interesting programs

during the year and it is also one in which we can directly

impact teenagers in the La Mesa area by helping them

understand and live by the selfless principals outlined in our

4-Way Test. However, in order to have the most

entertaining program possible, I need your help in finding

and recruiting high school students to participate!

Below are a few items that summarizes the event and what

would be expected from participants:

-Contest is open to all high school students.

-Topic of speeches are student’s choice. However, the

speech must show clearly the practical application of all

four points of the Rotary Four-Way Test.

-Contestants may use 3x5 note cards during speech

-Length of speech must be between 5 and 7 minutes

-Prizes at our club level: 1st-$100, 2nd-$75, 3rd-$50, 4th-

$25

If you know of any potential contestants please pass along

this information. I have also included a packet that contains

details for the contest. If you have any questions, please

feel free to reach out.

Sam Bauchmann



La Mesa Arts Foundation

Youth Exchange Applications Now Being Accepted

District 5340 Youth Exchange Committee is now accepting applications for the 2017-2018 year for

its Long Term, Short Term, and Summer Camp student exchange programs. The exchange

programs offer high school students between the ages of 15 and 18 1/2 years to participate in the

experience of a lifetime by living and studying abroad. Youth exchange offers students the

opportunity to live abroad, experience new cultures, languages and tremendous personal growth

and development.

Rotary club YEOs and Youth Service chairs are encouraged to share this information with local high

school counselors and Interact program chairs. For further information, contact Joe Ramirez,

District 5340 Youth Exchange Chairman. His email is: carlsbadrotaryexchange@gmail.com.


